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Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I am in favour of this bid. The proposed new distr butor road between North Deeside

Road and Inchgarth Road is essential for two reasons.

Firstly, currently large volumes of traffic use Westerton Road and Pitfodels Station Road. These roads are not suitable for this purpose because they are narrow

and the pavements, either narrow or absent, are dangerous. Junction visibility is bad too, particular at the North Deeside Road end.

On safety grounds it is essential to remove the traffic from these roads, and the new road would enable this.

Secondly, there is currently no direct bus running between the North Deeside Road and Garthdee.

This is a clear omission which needs rectifying and the new road would allow for it to be corrected.
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